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As we start the last quarter of the year, let’s look back at how our year has gone thus far:
· How are you doing on your goals for this year?
· Are you closer to God than at the start of the year?
· Are you in better shape than when the year started?
· Have you attended more church days than you have missed?
· How is your prayer life?
I only bring these things up because there is not much time left in the year to get everything done you had planned. God is still watching you to see if you want to become closer to him and stay in touch each and every day.
What a fun time we had with the Cheng’s last week. They played for the choir kids and were great with them. They also put on a fantastic program that evening.
“We are to turn our back upon evil, and in every way possible, do good, help people and bring blessings into their lives.” Norman Vincent Peale

God’s Blessings,
Pastor Galen

